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Cell Phone Policy
The purpose of camp is to allow students to build and deepen relationships with
each other, with volunteer leaders and of course with Jesus. A camp setting
facilitates these relationships, in part, because of the change from our normal daily
routines, especially, reducing the use of technology. Cell phones can hinder the
deepening of relationships with people present at camp and can be a distraction to
our spiritual growth. Toward that end, we encourage limited use of phones at camp.
The cell phone policy at SBR this summer is as follows.

We will allow phone use:

● On the bus
● In the cabins first thing in the morning and at night after camp activities

until lights out
● For taking pictures and videos during free time

Phones will not be allowed:

● During individual Bible study and prayer time
● During morning or evening chapels
● During meals
● During cabin discussions

This means that every student will need to bring their own printed copy of
the Bible. We encourage the use of the New International Version.

**It's important to know that: SBR has their own cell phone policy in place that
is posted on their website, which is the policy they use when they run other
summer camps. SBR will be following Christ Community’s cell phone policy while we
are there.


